
 
Library Visits 
Children in Class 1 and Class 2 have 
resumed their weekly visits to the 
library. Children in Early Years and 
Key Stage One have the fantastic 
opportunity to work with Mrs Close 
in such a great environment to    
foster a love of reading.  

 

 

Early Years Theatre Trip 

Children in Class 1 enjoyed a 
visit to the theatre this 
week to watch The Tiger 
Who Came to Tea. It was a  
fantastic experience for the 
children, who all thoroughly 
enjoyed the show. 

 
School Photographs 
This year our school photographs will be taking place 
on 11th October. We will be using Phototronics . More 
information regarding specific arrangements will    
follow,  
 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning                                                 
A big thank you to those parents, friends 
and family who were able to come along 
and join us at our Macmillan Coffee 
morning today. Your generous donations 
will make a real difference to this                                
wonderful charity.  

Autumn Disco                              
Our Autumn Disco will take 
place on Wednesday 19th      
October, after school. There will 
be a Reception and Key Stage 1 
disco from 3:45 pm to 4:45 pm 
and then a KS2 disco from 5 pm to 6 pm . Children are 
welcome to come dressed in fancy dress and there 
will be a small prize for the best dressed. Tickets for 
the disco will go on sale soon at a cost of £2 each. A 
payment item will be set up on ParentPay to pay for 
your child’s ticket. More information will follow soon.  

Welcome Back Mass 
Thank you to everyone who joined us to celebrate our 
fist school Mass of this school year. It was lovely to 
join the parish and celebrate the year ahead.  
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This Week 

Upcoming Events 
• Meet the Teacher Monday 3rd October 3:30 and 5:00 

• Online Safety Parent Workshop Friday 7th October 9:15-
10:15am 

• School Photographs Tuesday 11th October 

• New starter drop in Wednesday 12th October 4pm-5:15pm 

• Liturgical Prayer Class 3 Thursday 13th October 

• Autumn Disco Wednesday 19th October  

• Break up for Half-Term Friday 21st October 

• Back to School Monday 31st October 

• Parents Evening-face to face 8th and 14th November 3:30-
6pm  

• Anti-Bullying Week Monday 14th November  

Earrings reminder :We ask that for safety reasons all      
earrings are removed before your child comes to school. If 
for any reason earrings can not be removed please        
contact school and speak to Mrs Ashton. 

Respect, Friendship, Excellence, Care 

Statement to Live By 

Our Statement to live by this week will be:  

‘ I can laugh and have fun. ‘  

Please make the opportunity to talk about this 
with your child. It will be the focus of Collective 
Worship throughout the week. 


